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Dear Senator Roblan, 

I am writing in support of LC19.  I am a citizen of Oregon and the World, and a parent, and I
am very concerned, i.e. terrified, about global warming.  I would like for Oregon's Climate
Legislation to be a model for the country and the World.

Thanks for listening.

Jerry J Robbins


